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Dear Mr Toms
Request under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002
I refer to your request received on 3 October 2016 requesting that the following information be provided to you:
‘Please provide the following information about the construction of the steep hazardous Garrioch Drive link path:

1 The estimated cost of the path used when taking the decision to construct it.

2 The final cost to the Council as an element of the contract.

3 The date the contractor was paid for constructing the steep link path.’
Glasgow City Council ‘The Council’ is treating your request as a request under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002.
The response to your questions are given below.

1 The estimated cost of the path used when taking the decision to construct it. Circa £5,000.00.
2 The final cost to the Council as an element of the contract. = £6,535.00
3 The date the contractor was paid for constructing the steep link path.” Approved for payment 27th June 2016
The Council accordingly has complied with your request.  

If you are dissatisfied with the way Glasgow City Council has dealt with your request you are entitled to require the Council to review its decision.  Please note that for a review to take place you must:

· Lodge a written requirement for a review within 40 working days of the date of this letter
· Include a correspondence address and a description of the original request and the reason why you are dissatisfied

· Address your request to the Director of Corporate Governance and Solicitor to the Council:
Director of Corporate Governance and Solicitor to the Council
Glasgow City Council

City Chambers

George Square

Glasgow G2 1DU

Email: FOIReviews@glasgow.gov.uk
You will receive notice of the results of the review within 20 working days of receipt of your request.  The notice will state the decision reached by the reviewing officer as well as details of how to appeal to the Scottish Information Commissioner if you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response.  You must request an internal review by the Council before a complaint can be directed to the Scottish Information Commissioner.

Yours sincerely

FOI Team

Customer and Business Services

Glasgow City Council
 

